
TELEPHONE 
532-4574 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

41 W. YANEY AVENUE 
SONORA, CALIF. 95370 

November 22, 1968 IN REPLY, REFER TO 

Mr. William W. Beauregard, Secretary-Treasurer 
Odd Fellows Sierra Recreation Association 
P. O. Box 1285 
Long Barn, California 95335 

Dear Mr. Beauregard: 

Thank you for your letter of October 28, 1968, 
relative to the construction of a frontage road in 
the area of your Odd Fellows subdivision. 

Please be advised that the Board of Supervisors 
considered this matter at their meeting held on Nov­
ember 19, 1968, and directed me to write to the 
State Division of Highways, District X, and inquire 
as to the status of the aforesaid road. 

I am enclosing herewith a carbon copy of the 
letter so that you will be fully informed of the 
actions we are taking. 

CMD/eb 

Encl. 

Very truly yours, 

Carlo M. De Ferrari, 
County Clerk 


